
 

Thank you to all the parents and children who attended our first come 
back event – the Halloween Disco! The first session sold out in record 
time, closely followed by the second – the demand was 
unprecedented, and we apologise to those who didn’t manage to get a 

ticket. 

The children (and several parents!) really enjoyed dressing up and 
dancing to the tunes of DJ Alex! Although he is a parent at the school, 
he provides his scary services for free every year so a big shout out to 

him!  

There was plenty to keep the children fully fuelled, from pizza and 
samosas to donuts, sweets, and popcorn. The children were fully 
entertained with the tattoos and hair accessories and array of toys on 
offer. All in all, a fun and spooky evening was had by all! 

We raised a fantastic sum of about £2,200 which will go towards our 
aim of providing extra learning space within the school. 

This was not only our first event back, but also the first with a new set 
of volunteer parents that helped make this event a total success! 
Welcome to the FOGS Team and thank you for getting stuck right in! It 
is both fun and rewarding to organise these events and give back to 
our school. 

We now turn our attention to the next event and look forward to 
seeing you all at the Christmas Fair on 4th December. Also, look out for 
details of the FOGS movie night which will be available soon. 

Once again, we would like to thank you all for your continued support. 


